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Comments: Dear Sirs,

I would like to submit my comments on Midas Gold's proposed Stibnite project of restoration and mine
development in Idaho, USA.

Having followed Midas for the past three years, | am impressed with their professionalism, skill and
industriousness. They have also demonstrated their genuine interest in the community and ensuring that the
public are engaged at each stage. | understand they have made more than 900 public presentations and have
taken about 1,800 people on site tours.

I think that it is very positive indeed for the community to have the opportunity for the site to be cleaned and
restored, including by reestablishing a route for and reconnecting the Salmon to their natural spawning ground. |

understand the fish have not swam past the Yellow Pine pit since the 1930s.

In addition to the plan of restoration, | understand the development will generate more than a thousand well paid
jobs for the community.

It is also positive for the United States that the mine would produce antimony, thus placing less reliance on its
supply, of this important metalloid, from China. The production of gold from American mines is also positive for
the country, given the current and likely further rise in inflation and currency debasement; gold, of course, plays

an important role as a hedge against inflation.

Overall, | consider the proposed project to be an excellent opportunity to improve the environmental condition of
the site, the community's relationship with it and employment opportunities for the local community.

For the above reasons, | think that the proposed project should be permitted.
Yours sincerely

H Marshall



